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AAAGW elects a new Board of Directors 

 

 

Washington, DC - The Algerian-American Association of Greater Washington (AAAGW) 

elected a new Board of Directors at its 17th annual meeting on September 23rd, 2012 in 

Bethesda, Maryland. About 20% of its members attended the meeting. Expected to hold their 

positions for one to two years, the new Board of Directors are:  

 

 Djaoued Bedjaoui - Clarksburg, MD 

 Errazi Belmihoub - Silver Spring, MD 

 Nadira Boumechal - McLean, VA 

 Ismail Farid - Alexandria, VA 

 Fadhma Izri – Alexandria, VA 

 Himed Kherbache – Alexandria, VA 

 

 

Subsequently, the new Board of Directors announced the election of the following officers:  

 

 President – Smail Farid  

 Vice-President – Djaoued Bedjaoui  

 Treasurer – Nadira Boumechal  

 Secretary – Fadhma Izri 

 Director – Errazi Belmihoub 

 Director – Himed Kherbache  

 

About AAAGW  

AAAGW is a non-profit 501 (c)(3) tax-exempt organization established in 1992 to serve the 

needs of the Algerian-American community in the Greater Washington area through social, 

cultural and educational events. Additional information about AAAGW, including opportunities 

to join and provide support for AAAGW's activities, can be found at the organization's Web site 

at http://www.aaagw.org. 


